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 7th March 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to warmly invite you to our Easter Worship at St Peter’s Church on 
Thursday 24th March at 10am.  The service will last approximately an hour and we should 
all be back to school by about 11.30am. 
 
The worship will be led by the children and is sure to be a very special occasion. 
Reverend Geoff will also be welcoming us and leading us in prayer. 
 
As we will be taking the whole school to the church we will need some volunteers to walk 
with Key Stage Two to the church and also some volunteers to accompany Key Stage 
One children on the coaches.  
 
Children need to wear their school uniform and all children should bring a waterproof and 
warm coat as Key Stage Two children will be walking down to the church.  We have 
booked coaches to transport Key Stage One there and back and Key Stage Two back to 
school. 
 
If you are able to help please complete the attached slip and return it to your class 
teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 

Jo Thorn 

 

 
Easter Service 

 
Child’s name…………………………………………………………………..Class…………….. 
 
I am able to accompany the children to St Peter’s Church on Thursday 24th March and 
can be in school at 9am. 
 
  
Print Name…………………………………………………… 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………..Date……………. 
 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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Headteacher: Michelle Bamford 


